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LAST WEEKS ACTIVITIES 

CRAZY  HAIR DAY! 
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Thank you to the Student Council for organising  

CRAZY  HAIR DAY. We raised $ 192.00 

for KidsCan   
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 WE WELCOME OUR NEW ENTRANTS 

Kerriann and Lucas Brew—Room 1A 

 

 

 

 

And we went to the 

ZOO……………. 



Tena koutou katoa. Nga mihi nui kia koutou 

School and Parish Mass this Sunday 9am. 

Our school will be responsible for the liturgy and morning tea this Sunday. We would like to see 

as many of you as possible from the school community attend this Mass. Thank you to those who 

offered to help with the liturgy.  

If you could help with the setting up of morning tea could you please contact me 

principal@stpius.school.nz or phone 843 6554. I would be most grateful. 

A small plate for the morning tea would also be appreciated. 

 

Duffy Leaders Assembly is this Friday 17th August at 2.10pm. At this stage, we have a Year 13 

student from St Johns College coming to speak to our children. Parents are welcome to attend 

this assembly. 

 

St Pius X Feast day is on Tuesday 21st August. We celebrate this day with a Liturgy at 12.00 

o’clock. In the afternoon our house leaders will run tabloid sports if it is fine.  

 

 

God Bless  

Jane Rutherford 

 

 

 

August 

17th Friday—  Duffy Leaders Assembly 

19th Sunday—  Parish / School Mass 

21st Tuesday —  Feast of St Pius X 

31st  Friday—  Duffy Father’s Day Assembly 

September 

17th Monday—  Playhouse Theatre—cost $4.50 

22nd Saturday— School Quiz night  

28th Friday—  Last Day Term 3 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

School Banking 
First Credit Union provides a 

school  
banking  

service to all pupils at St Pius X 
School.   

Getting started is easy - just pick up an  
application pack from the school office, fill 

in the  
application form and return it to the school 

office.  

TO LET THE OFFICE KNOW IF YOU HAVE 

CHANGED YOUR ADDRESS, PHONE NUMBERS 

OR EMAIL ADDRESS!  

We will be sending out accounts later this term. As we are slowly transitioning from 

a manual system to using our school database, there may be discrepancies. If you 

have any concerns about your account, please let the office know immediately. We 

apologise if there are any errors and will do our best to have the accounts as 

accurate as possible. 

We accept cash, eftpos and online banking: (ASB Account: 12-3152-0175049-01). If 

you are paying online, please give the family name of your child and, if the payment 

is for a specific item, please put what that item is (for example), your child’s name, 

then Zoo Trip, Hockey etc 

Thank you for your patience whilst we change over to the new system. 

SCHOOL ACCOUNTS 


